
Dear Ms. Auzins:

Principal Legislative Analyst
King County
516 Third Avenue Suite 1200
Seattle, Washington  98104          

Thank you for sending the Washington State Department of Commerce (Commerce) the following materials 
as required under RCW 36.70A.106.  Please keep this letter as documentation that you have met this 
procedural requirement.

October 20, 2015

Erin Auzins

County of King - Proposed amendment to regulations regarding a regional motor sports facility 

demonstration project.  These materials were received on October 15, 2015 and processed with the 

material ID # 21746.  Expedited Review is requested under RCW 36.70A.106(3)(b).

If this submitted material is an adopted amendment, then please keep this letter as documentation that you 
have met the procedural requirement under RCW 36.70A.106.

If you have submitted this material as a draft amendment requesting expedited review, then we have 
forwarded a copy of this notice to other state agencies for expedited review and comment. If one or more 
state agencies indicate that they will be commenting, then Commerce may deny expedited review and the 
standard 60-day review period will end on December 14, 2015. Commerce will notify you by e-mail regarding 
of approval or denial of your expedited review request. If approved for expedited review, then final adoption 
may occur no earlier than November 02, 2015. Please remember to submit the final adopted amendment to 
Commerce within ten (10) days of adoption.

If you have any questions, please contact Growth Management Services at reviewteam@commerce.wa.gov, 
or call Dave Andersen (509) 434-4491.

Sincerely,

Review Team

Growth Management Services


